
 
 

PROJECT CANCELLATION 
 

2021-134 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Silverdale Pump Stations 19 and 31 Upgrades 

Special Inspection and Testing Services 
 
 
 
 

Notice to bidders for 2021-134 Request for Proposal: 
 
After further review, the decision to cancel this project has been made. A new 
Request for Proposal will be released later. 

If interested in other projects additional information may be found on the Kitsap 
County Web site https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For 
questions, please contact Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or 
gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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